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Tuesday, June 4, 2019 
 

Public Hearing 

7:00 p.m. 
Expend Athletic/Co-Curricular Trust Funds 

 
In accordance with RSA 198:20C, a public hearing will be held by the Contoocook Valley School Board for 
the purpose of expending Athletic/Co-Curricular Trust Funds in the amount of $75,000 for the 2018-2019 
fiscal year. 
 

Myron Steere called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 p.m.  

 
David Jack, Interim Business Administrator, said that this is part of the FY’19 budget development.  Funds 
were held off when the budget was developed for FY’19 in the amount of $75,000.  Funding from the Trust 
was anticipated to meet the needs.   
Kimberly Saunders said that in order to lower the budget, taking $75,000 from the trust was discussed.   
Rich Cahoon asked if it was to purchase equipment that would have otherwise been purchased through the 
budget.  Confirmed. 
David Jack said that if someone leaves a dollar in the account, we know we are going to use it; that was 
done.  The intent of lowering the budget line(s) to a minimum did take place.   
 

Stephan Morrissey moved to expend the $75,000 as stipulated.  Janine Lesser second.  Unanimous.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Marschok  


